
 
 
December 20th 2017 
 

A Holiday Letter to Residents of Erin   
 
As we prepare for the year ahead, it is important to take a step back and take a look at all that 
the Town of Erin has accomplished in 2017. The Town continues to invest in the needs of the 
greater community, as we work towards funding key initiatives and infrastructure needs.   
 
This Christmas, I hope you will share in the spirit of the season as we welcome a more 
positive direction for the Town of Erin in the New Year. Looking ahead, I can assure you 
that 2018 promises to be full of exciting change, as we continue to work towards making 
Erin a future-ready community.   
 
The Town of Erin remains committed to providing excellence in customer service to both 
residents and the greater community. I am confident that Town staff will continue to work 
with residents on accomplishing positive and lasting contributions in the New Year.  
 
On behalf of your Town Council and Staff, I sincerely wish you a very happy, healthy and 
prosperous New Year.  
 
Happy Holidays!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Allan Alls, Mayor 
Town of Erin 
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